
GCSEjIGCSE STATEMENT OF PROVISIONAL RESULTS

Greetings from St. Mary's Catholic High
School Dubai. O-level students who have
appeared for the June 2018 exam session
can collect their Statement of Provisional
Results from the office on the 25th of
August from 8 am onwards until 12 noon.

Please note that the interviews for A-level
admission will be scheduled on Sunday
26th of August. Kindly check the school
website for the list of candidates selected
for interview which will be posted soon.
Interviews begin at 8am-please be
present one hour before your time slot.
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Thank you


